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UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 422 

KIOWA COUNTY, GREENSBURG, KANSAS 

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

NOVEMBER 25, 2019 

 

 

The Board of Education of Unified School District No. 422, State of 

Kansas, Kiowa County, met for a regular meeting at the school district 

office, 710 S. Main Street in Greensburg.  The meeting was called to 

order by President Ki Gamble at 8:03 p.m.  

 

Ki Gamble, J. Wynn Fleener, Paul Kendall, Tony Rhodes, Cory 

Zenger 

 

Darren McDonald, Rosa Spainhour 

 

Staci Derstein, Travis Powell, Cassie Kirby, Brooke Harshaw 

 

Kellie Rhodes, Addison Sherer, Logan Rugg, Jaylene McKinley, 

Charleigh Friesen, Buck Slade 

 

A motion was made by J. Wynn Fleener and seconded by Paul 

Kendall to approve the agenda with one addition: 

1. Approve substitute teacher application 

Yes:  5          No:  0          PASSED 

 

A motion was made by Paul Kendall and seconded by Cory Zenger to 

approve the minutes of the regular meeting held November 11, 2019, 

and the special meeting held November 17, 2019. 

Yes:  5          No:  0          PASSED 

 

A motion was made by J. Wynn Fleener and seconded by Tony 

Rhodes to approve payment of additional November bills in the 

amount of $15,147.20. 

Yes:  5          No:  0          PASSED  

 

Members of the high school National FFA Organization chapter 

reported on their recent trip to the National FFA Conference in 

Indianapolis. 

 

A motion was made by Tony Rhodes and seconded by Cory Zenger 

to approve the substitute teacher application of Jordan Jackson. 

Yes:  5          No:  0          PASSED 

 

 



 

 

 

REPORTS: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

Page Two, November 25, 2019 

 

 

High school Principal Travis Powell reported on the SPIAA Vocal 

Clinic and the Big Read event, both hosted at KCHS. 

 

Superintendent Staci Derstein discussed an opening on the 

Greensburg Recreation Commission board, as well as an upcoming 

informational meeting regarding vaping. 

 

Board Vice President Paul Kendall discussed the upcoming voting 

delegation at the Kansas Association of School Boards annual 

conference.  

 

Board President Ki Gamble gave a special education board meeting 

report. 

 

President Ki Gamble declared the meeting adjourned at 8:58 p.m. 
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President, Board of Education 
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Clerk, Board of Education 

 


